
 

 

June 11, 2024 
 
Medicine Hat Pickleball Club Members (MHPC).  
 
As our club continues to grow and thrive, we've recognized the need for a unified and official 
presence online.  
 
Our current Facebook group, while wonderful, is not directly managed or administered by the club's 
Board of Directors.  With this in mind, your club board has made the decision to move forward with 
an “Official and Board Approved” Facebook Group.    
 
As of this date, all future updates, events, and news will be posted exclusively on our official club 
social media pages. This change is to ensure consistent and accurate communication aligned with 
the standards, ethics and policies established by the MHPC.  
 
We appreciate your understanding and look forward to keeping everyone informed through our 
official channels.  
 
Click this link to take you directly to our NEW FACEBOOK Group or use the QR code below.   
LIKE and JOIN the Medicine Hat Pickleball Club – Official Facebook Group.  
 

Medicine Hat Pickleball Club Pickleball Page - Official 
 

 
Your Board of Directors 
Medicine Hat Pickleball Club  

 
 

 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1144299946888852

